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28/03/2025  11:35:232024/2127/P OBJ CRASH This application is confusing.

The application and parts of the D&A statement say uPVC units will replace the existing timber 

singled glazed windows and door but other parts of the D&A statement and the drawings 

(proposed) show they will be replaced with timber. While it sits outside a conservation area use 

of uPVC windows should be objected to and timber used. I think these houses date back to 19th 

century and were constructed by Mr Blackburn who developed the road so it would be good to 

try and retain some visual age of the building through use of timber.

45, Compayne 

Gardens

Page 1 of 16


